
MTCC will also host the Community School of Cleburne County for Cowboy / Cowgirl for a Day on Friday, 

April 8th. This is a private event for the Community School, but volunteers are needed for this special event. 

Please contact Cole, Jimmy, or Marinna to volunteer. Their numbers can be found above. 


